
Sport Crew minutes 4.3.19 

Present: Mrs Bagnall, T, E, G, J 

The meeting started with Mrs Bagnall discussing points raised at the last meeting by 

the Sports Crew.   They had asked for more playground equipment and were happy 

that this had been provided.  They had also asked that PE be done outside more 

often and they were happy to report that one of their weekly PE sessions now took 

place outside. 

Discussion 

points 

Comments  Action 

Mrs Bagnall 

discussed with the 

Sports Crew how 

the Playground 

Leader initiative is 

working.   

The girls reported that it 

has not really taken off as 

the KS2 children don’t seem 

to want to join in with any 

of the games they have 

tried to set up and 

everyone is happy doing 

what they are doing.   

Mrs Bagnall suggested that 

as there is already such a 

lot on offer in the 

playground at KS2, perhaps 

they might be better 

utilised in the KS1 

playground.  The girls 

seemed keen on this idea. 

Mrs Bagnall spoke to Mr Spicer 

about this and it has been agreed 

that the Playground Leaders will 

work in the KS1 playground but 

also help lead the last 15 minutes 

of physical activity which the KS2 

children are asked to do at the 

end of lunch on a Wednesday, 

Thursday and Friday.  Mrs Gingell 

has been emailed regarding this 

and this should start 

immediately. 

Mrs Bagnall will organise for the 

Playground Leaders to talk at the 

next KS1 assembly about their 

role helping the children with 

activities at playtimes. 

Mrs Bagnall 

talked to the 

children about the 

discussion Mr 

Spicer had with 

the school about 

setting 

themselves 

personal 

targets/challenges 

in PE in order to 

help achieve the 

Silver Sports 

Mark.  

T felt that the children were 

not yet doing this and 

needed time in lessons to 

discuss this and think about 

it.  

Teachers to be aware of this and 

try to incorporate time in PE 

lessons for children to reflect on 

their achievements and set 

themselves personal targets for 

the future.  



AOB T asked if class lessons 

could sometimes include 

some physical activity.  

They mentioned that they 

used to do “Percy Parker” 

and also talked about a 

foot co-ordination exercise 

that they used to do as a 

brain break during lesson 

times.   

Mrs Bagnall to discuss “Brain 

Gym” type activities which 

involve some physical movement 

with the teachers.  “Go Noodle” is 

good for this! 

 


